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Street Department: 
The crews are working on pothole repairs and prepping asphalt patches for the spring. Also, the 
crews are working on ADA ramp pad repairs.             
   
Water and Sewer Department: 
The Water/Sewer crew has been working on the annual catch basin cleaning program. Also, the 
crew is working on a back log of MTU replacements.             
 
Urban Forestry/Grounds Maintenance: 
The crews are doing tree maintenance and ground work throughout the city. Also, the crews 
have starting working on stump removals.  The crews have begun to start the spring clean-up of 
city owned flower beds.         
 
Drexel Project 
Drexel-Main to Broad-The tree up lighting project is currently in progress. The street has been 
striped for lane marking and parking. At CSG, the curb lane and catch basin are being adjusted 
to allow extra room in the pick-up line to allow extra room for vehicles headed south. This will 
be completed by Friday.    
       
2024 Sewer Lining Project 
 Currently working on the bid package.  
 
2023 Street Project   
The project has been delayed until spring.    
 



2024 Street Project 
The bids came back and a contractor was selected and the contract will be presented at a Board 
of Control meeting tonight. 
 
Grandon Ave- Water Line Project  
The project is complete other than the pavement portion, which will take place in the spring.    
 
Chelsea Ave-Water Line Project 
The project is underway, which includes sewer improvements and new water main line. The 
project will be complete in the spring. 
 

 
 
2024 Sidewalk Project 
The sidewalks are being marked now and the project will start in late May. The project is out to 
bid at the moment. 
 
 
Columbia Gas 2024 Projects 
A meeting with Columbia Gas is scheduled for next week to discuss their plans for 2024 projects 
in the City.  
 
 
Service Department Highlights  
-Multiple brick repairs have been made around the city and crews are still working on them. 
-Finalized the contract with Franklin Soil and Water for 2024. 
-Completed and submitted the City’s 2024 Ms4 permit to the Ohio EPA. 
-Our second Ford Lighting will be arriving soon. 
-The tree crew was able to trim trees and do tree maintenance around the schools during 
spring break.      
-Sewer work is under way on Stanbery, which includes cleaning and relining.  
  


